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Fisher Phillips Attorney Discusses ACA Ruling with SHRM

News

12.17.18 

In the wake of a federal ruling that declared the Affordable Care Act unconstitutional, SHRM

addressed whether the ruling would affect the healthcare plans of employers. Charlotte attorney

Tiffani Greene told reporters, “Nothing will change now or for the foreseeable future." However, "No

one can predict how an appeals court or the U.S. Supreme Court will treat this decision as the case

winds its way up the judicial system on review." In the meantime, Tiffani added, "it remains to be

seen whether a fractured Congress and the president can develop revisions to the law that would

satisfy the courts and the American people."

To read the full article, visit SHRM.
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